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HCC’s Issues Committee kicks off, to develop federal policy platform

Since the 2017 Nevada Legislative Session ended, the Henderson Chamber of Commerce’s (HCC) policy focus
has shifted to the federal arena. To that end, the HCC’s Issues Committee, chaired by Aviva Gordon of Gordon
Law, and John Wightman of Rich, Wightman & Company CPAs, commenced with its federal planning efforts
during its annual kick-off meeting in August.

Additional 2017-2018 Issues Committee members include: Rob Buckel of I Want My 2 Dollars, David Dahan of
Orgill/Singer & Associates, Debbie Tuttle of Keller Williams Realty, Karl Sundberg of Nevada Health Centers,
Rick Smith of RDS Properties, Katie Ryan of Dignity Health, Chuck Mohler or Eagle Corporate Advisors,
Shaundell Newsome of SumNu Marketing, Oren Young of Ethel M. Chocolates, George Racz of Las Vegas
Distillery and Jeremy Golar of Retirement Benefits Group.

Learn more about the HCC'’s core issue areas it advocates on to protect your business.



